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Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Foster Township officials talk sewer, general business 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/foster-township-officials-talk-sewer-general-
business/article 359b076b-b081-5cb1-83e8-01ed4984f01d.html 
 
Ridgway Record: Cost of drilling: DEP raises permit fees to cover regulatory services (pg 4) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%203-3-20.pdf 
 
Times News: Palmerton residents complain about traffic to former NJZ plant  
https://www.tnonline.com/20200302/palmerton-residents-complain-about-traffic-to-former-njz-plant/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Other views: Cost of drilling 
http://www.standard-journal.com/opinion/article 00caadec-7949-5dad-b224-be91731f6cc2.html 
 
Pennlive: Fuel that leaked from locomotive affecting Route 11 traffic near Northumberland 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2020/03/fuel-that-leaked-from-locomotive-affecting-route-11-traffic-
near-northumberland.html 
 
Air 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The Philadelphia Fire Department says it still doesn’t know why Center City 
smelled like gas Monday 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/gas-odor-smell-center-city-refinery-evacuated-philadelphia-
20200302.html 
 
Pittsburgh Current: Schweiger: The Smokey City is once again at a Crossroads 
https://www.pittsburghcurrent.com/schweiger-the-smokey-city-is-once-again-at-a-crossroads/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: The world is getting warmer. What can Pennsylvania do about it? 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/paforward/the-world-is-getting-warmer-what-can-pennsylvania-do-
about-it/ 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Mayor Peduto on the city’s climate change goals as related to public transit 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/mayor-peduto-on-the-citys-climate-change-goals-as-related-
to-public-transit/Content?oid=16867356 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Carbon fee program (LTE) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/carbon-fee-program/article f653dcfc-38f1-5a17-af1b-
73a2de0961e5.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WICU-TV: Bluff Report Focuses on Erosion and Public Access 



https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41841509/bluff-report-focuses-on-erosion-and-public-access 
 
Morning Call: Large crowd forces Upper Saucon to delay hearing on outdoor ropes course, move it to 
bigger venue 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/saucon-valley/mc-nws-ropes-course-upper-saucon-township-
20200303-bzjftcmxgbdwpfbtc7kti7dxdy-story.html 
 
Scranton Times: Take second look at city park project 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/take-second-look-at-city-park-project-1.2602239 
 
Herald-Standard: Destroying Ohiopyle's natural beauty a childish senseless act 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/opinion/editorials/destroying-ohiopyle-s-natural-beauty-a-childish-
senseless-act/article 801debc0-5a33-11ea-b2b7-63ffe1598380.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Free fishing derbies on tap at Westmoreland County parks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/free-fishing-derbies-on-tap-at-westmoreland-county-parks/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Schuylkill River Greenways receives $50,000 grant to improve Perry Township park 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/schuylkill-river-greenways-receives-grant-to-improve-perry-
township-park/article f02c4bd0-5cb5-11ea-a4f2-4756212827b9.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: DCNR planner presents final state parks report 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/dcnr-planner-presents-final-state-parks-
report/article b1c060de-03d5-593b-a7aa-79bff9b49c93.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Council to seek grant to improve park 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/council-to-seek-grant-to-improve-
park/article 3aa26aac-d6e3-5ac2-affe-9fa54e5820b4.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Centre County Conservation District accepting orders for annual Tree Seedling Sale 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/centre-county-conservation-district-accepting-
orders-for-annual-tree-seedling/article a995df8f-4707-5c77-bd96-aa18c217c3cd.html 
 
Energy 
 
WITF: Dickinson College takes big step toward becoming carbon-neutral 
https://www.witf.org/2020/03/02/dickinson-college-takes-big-step-toward-becoming-carbon-neutral/ 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania must break away from fossil fuels 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/03/pennsylvania-must-break-away-from-fossil-fuels-pennlive-
letters.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: "Clean" energy is not free  
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/clean-energy-is-not-free-
letter/article 7aa5d660-5cab-11ea-be8d-630c91a3e273.html 
 
ABC27: Pipeline update to impact several Harrisburg streets 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/pipeline-update-to-impact-several-harrisburg-street/ 



 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Meadville Tribune: Solution to blight scourge topic of Meadville tour 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/solution-to-blight-scourge-topic-of-meadville-
tour/article f077eef8-5cf8-11ea-99bf-2b451bc45909.htmlb 
 
WICU-TV: Meadville City Officials Conduct Bus Tour of Blighted Properties 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41842142/meadville-city-officials-conduct-bus-tour-of-blighted-
properties 
 
Scranton Times: Junkyard owner testifies he's never read Old Forge ordinance 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/junkyard-owner-testifies-he-s-never-read-old-forge-
ordinance-1.2602213 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: UPDATE Route 11 open after fuel spill 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/update-punctured-diesel-tank-caused-hazardous-material-spill-
portion-of/article 9121c95c-5c98-11ea-84c4-6fc8e2e43996.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Capitolwire: Natural gas production up this past year in PA, though not as much as last year 
https://www.capitolwire.com/default.asp?articleId=2557077 
 
WHYY: What to do with Philly’s polluted refinery site? 
https://whyy.org/episodes/what-to-do-with-phillys-polluted-refinery-site/ 
 
WHYY: Strong gas-like odor caused Center City evacuation 
https://whyy.org/articles/strong-odor-causing-center-city-evacuations/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gas prices in Meadville area drop 7 cents per gallon over past week 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-in-meadville-area-drop-cents-per-gallon-
over/article 7632f29a-5cc2-11ea-925a-4ba6323fe6fd.html 
 
Ridgway Record: AAA: Pennsylvania gas prices drop this week; volatility looms (pg 2) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%203-3-20.pdf 
 
PLS: While some progressives stump for a fracking ban, others fear its impacts 
https://www.plsreporter.com/while-progressives-stump-for-a-fracking-ban-others-fear-its-impacts/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Group asks Carbon to step in against pipeline project 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/group-asks-carbon-to-step-in-against-pipeline-project-
1.2602047 
 
WESA: Democrats Could Field An Anti-Fracking Candidate In 2020. Can They Win In Pennsylvania? 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/democrats-could-field-anti-fracking-candidate-2020-can-they-win-
pennsylvania  
 



WITF/StateImpact: Democrats could field an anti-fracking candidate in 2020. Can they win in 
Pennsylvania?  
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/03/02/democrats-could-field-an-anti-fracking-
candidate-in-2020-can-they-win-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Renovo Record: Local Natural Gas Business: BJ Services Suspends Operations, Keane Has a New Name 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/57913 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: In support of gas drilling (LTE) 
http://www.standard-journal.com/opinion/article dcc5924f-ded1-548b-a918-294dc1d75db0.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
PA Environment Digest Blog: Sen. Laughlin: We’re Throwing Money Away On Trying To Control Spotted 
Lanternfly, Should Shift Money To Chronic Wasting Disease 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/03/sen-laughlin-were-throwing-money-away.html 
 
Waste 
 
Herald-Standard: Be Local means supporting efforts to prevent littering 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/community life/community news/be-local-means-supporting-
efforts-to-prevent-littering/article efa3d7fa-58c8-11ea-b6dd-ff64fecaa8f0.html  
 
Water 
 
WHYY: Can your well water make you sick? No testing is required in Pennsylvania. 
https://whyy.org/articles/can-your-well-water-make-you-sick-no-testing-is-required-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County seeking bids for River Common repairs 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/774795/luzerne-county-seeking-bids-for-river-common-repairs 
 
WPXI: New way of cleaning water cutting down on smell in Cranberry Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/new-way-cleaning-water-cutting-down-smell-cranberry-
township/S3RV2KEURBF4TDIB6UMTDIGXKM/  
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania to stock more than 3 million trout for the 2020 trout fishing season 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/03/trout-stocking-for-the-2020-trout-fishing-season.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Hand named CEO of York Water Company, Wheeler moves to COO 
https://www.cpbj.com/hand-takes-hines-ceo-york-water-company/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Brown Township board speaks to water officials 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2020/03/brown-township-board-speaks-to-
water-officials/ 
 
CBS21: York kicks off amnesty program to pay back unpaid water and refuse fees 
https://local21news.com/news/local/york-kicks-off-amnesty-program-to-pay-back-unpaid-water-and-
refuse-fees 



 
WFMZ: Water meters in Kutztown need to be repaired, officials say 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/water-meters-in-kutztown-need-to-be-repaired-officials-
say/article af9fb5d4-5d05-11ea-af5a-bff0b16273e5.html 
 
Renovo Record: Six-Year LH Capital Improvement Plan Revealed 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/57920 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Zoning officer: Suez may not need variance to construct water tank 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/zoning-officer-suez-may-not-need-variance-to-
construct-water/article cc6be1e6-af17-5352-88ce-f57016a9a5de.html  
 
Milton Standard-Journal: New Riverkeeper is on the job 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 4d3b22da-7f8a-5165-ac8f-2275065b0d23.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Trout Unlimited meeting to feature stream restoration presentation 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/trout-unlimited-meeting-to-feature-stream-restoration-
presentation/article 0c6c8bc6-5855-11ea-9241-c7dbdf7e2aa2.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Curwensville council streets committees open bids for stormwater upgrade 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-council-streets-committees-open-bids-for-
stormwater-upgrade/article ba71f6b8-7827-5287-b639-31aa277396ff.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Ridgway Record: Adjustments being made to East Branch cutoff wall (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%203-3-20.pdf 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: $1 million in grants on way for tests, dogs to sniff out chronic wasting disease  
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/million-in-grants-on-way-for-tests-dogs-to-
sniff/article dd1701a6-5cca-11ea-8260-2f31948366d0.html 
 
York Dispatch: Fertilizer, pesticide company looking to set up shop in North Hopewell Twp. 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2020/03/02/fertilizer-pesticide-company-looking-set-up-
shop-north-hopewell-twp/4890725002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Greenwich Township approves temporary concrete plant along Route 737 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/greenwich-township-approves-temporary-concrete-plant-
along-route/article b1c7aa3c-5cd9-11ea-9883-0b686451b489.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Recall Roundup: Animal feed recalled over elevated calcium levels, herbicide 
https://cumberlink.com/live well in the cumberland valley/recall-roundup-animal-feed-recalled-
over-elevated-calcium-levels-herbicide/article 3df528ba-f4b3-5357-a4a4-d5ac872c0cbb.html  


